
(v) Mr A Jarvie 
 
To the Leader of the Council  
 
“With the ever-increasing number of responses to Members of this Council at 
Committees being to discuss the matter they have raised “offline”, is it your intention 
to establish an Offline Committee where the responses to these questions can be 
heard by all in an open and transparent manner?” 
 
The answer is no. 

 


